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            30 March 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Ramadan Prayer Room  
 
As part of our commitments to including all members of our community and to celebrating the diversity of the BFS 
family, we are pleased to provide Muslim students and staff with a space for prayer during the month of Ramadan.  
 
In order to ensure that we can provide an appropriate space, we are asking students to use this form to let us know 
that they would like to use the room - https://forms.office.com/r/WWfCKVEVhx  
 
The Prayer Room will be DF12. Student washing facilities are available opposite the room. 
 
The following rules must be observed when using the Prayer Room: 
 

- Students must continue to attend all lessons; with prayer taking place during their lunch-time. 
- Students may only use the Prayer Room if they have booked using this form. 
- Students should plan their wudu and prayer so that they are not late to any lessons. 
- Students should be respectful of other Prayer Room users. 

 
Unfortunately, whilst we feel it is important to open a space for prayer during Ramadan, it will not be possible for us 
to staff or to supervise this prayer room on a permanent basis. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

Mrs S King 
Headteacher 
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